

Notes of Meeting All Hallows Leadership Team

21st September 2021

Attendees: Liz Aver, Martin Handford , Lucy Larkin, Hugh Barne

Apologies: Heather Alford, Ben Goddard.

Item	Summary of discussion/action	By whom	By when
1 Aims of the AH Leadership team	After discussion about the possible role of the leadership team within Kea, it was decided that Martin will circulate a copy of the original aims (from 2017?) to each member ready for the whole meeting discussion and updating of aims on 18 th October.	Martin	asap
2 Eco-climate update	As a response to the Lent talk on this subject, Jonathan Larkin and Martin have made a presentation to the PCC which was well received. A survey has been commissioned from Jonathan and Sue Horner, to start asap. Hugh will investigate the possibility of including members of the youth group in this initiative.	Hugh	
3 Space for Creche	Kathryn Walker, Grace Barne and Ben Goddard are investigating the possibility of using one of the vestries as a creche during the Sunday service. However the group was reminded that one of the aims of the Kea church building plan was to provide an appropriate space for a creche. It was decided to inform the group on the position of the building plan by inviting Sian Goddard, Jonathan Larkin and Geoff Aver (members of the building group who are not members of the AH leadership team) to a face to face meeting on November 21 st (at a venue tbc!) with the agenda "Where are we now". Following this meeting the leadership team will discuss the next step. Hugh suggested that the possibility of disabled access might be given a higher priority, as some new families have special needs. Lucy reminded the group that families, children and young people should be at the forefront of our lens. Sheryl Baker has requested that action songs might use Makaton.	Ben Martin	asap
4 Lighting in church	It was decided to ask Ben for an update at a future meeting.	Martin	
5 Corporate prayer life of the church	Marc Baker would welcome members of the congregation to write to him about any thoughts and suggestions on this subject, as he reviews the prayer life of the church.		
6 Review of Covid restrictions	It was decided to continue present practice, but also to inform the congregation that the subject is under constant review, balancing peoples' freedom with supporting others. Hugh will compose a notice to this effect for this week's newsletter.	Hugh	
7 Appointment of Chair	Following a thank you to Martin for ably chairing the group through Marc's sabbatical, Liz Aver proposed that Martin permanently take on the role. It was seconded by Lucy Larkin and unanimously agreed.		
Date of next meeting	18 th October 2021 (on zoom)	Martin	